Spring-Ford Area School District

199 Bechtel Road, Collegeville, PA 19426-2852
Phone: 610-705-6000
Fax: 610-705-6245

August 14, 2007

Mr. Robert Thompson

Thompson Masonry Contracting Co.
P.O. Box 812

Pottstown, PA 19464

Dear Mr. Thompson:

Spring-Ford Area School District would like to take this opportunity to thank you and
your employees for the fine workmanship performed at the construction of the Evans
Elementary School in Limerick, PA. The excellent quality of work and professionalism
that was displayed throughout the project was greatly appreciated. We hope to work with
your company again in upcoming building projects that Spring-Ford is considering,

Thank you again for a job well done.

Sincerely,

ruce W. Cooper
Director of Planning, Facilities and Operations

Limerick = Royersford ¢ Spring City « Upper Providence
Internet: spring-ford.net
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August 14, 2007

Mr. David Thompson

Thompson Masonry Contracting Company
P.O. Box §12

Pottstown, PA 19464

RE:  Spring-Ford Elementary School @ Winnie’s Site
SMI, Inc. Project No. 2005-0051

Dear Dave,
We would like to acknowledge the excellent work provided by Thompson Masonry
Contracting Company on the new Evans Elementary School for the Spring-Ford Area

School District in Limerick, PA.

Your field personnel exhibited commitment to the project, attention to detail, and a
thorough understanding of the means and methods of construction.

We would be more than happy to work with Thompson Masonry Contr actmg Company on
other construction projects in the future.

—

. Fonder, CEO

Sincerely,
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